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Comments: While I am not currently from the area, I have used chugach forest area before, and I feel it is a

beautiful and amazing area for all to experience, including motorized users like snowmobilers.  I don't believe that

'silent users' have any more right to access public land than motorized user.  I particularly don't believe that it is

the right of silent users to remove access for recreational users that they simply don't like.  Motorized uses,

sledding in particular, brings huge business to the area and helps the locals prosper.  Cutting that off would be

devastating to the community.  


